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January Monthly Newsletter 

 

Hi Everybody,  

 

Happy New Year! 

 

While email is a great way to keep people abreast of important information, sometimes it 

can be difficult to keep track of all the emails that we receive. CJDSA knows this, and we 

have come up with a solution.  

 

Below is the compiling of the still-relevant emails that we received in the month of 

December. One of the tasks for the Chair for Communications is to collect all the emails we 

receive each month, categorize them, and send a summary of them to the student body.  

 

The emails have been organized into several categories: Events, Job Opportunities, 

Research/Fellowship/Grant/Funding Opportunities, General Important Information, and 

Accolades.  

 

If you want to find one of the emails below, use the subject line in the "Search Entire 

Mailbox" search bar in your email. If you cannot find a particular email (for whatever 

reason), just let me know and I will forward it to you.  

 

We hope this proves helpful, and your feedback is valued. 

 

Best, 

 

Jeff 

CJDSACJDSACJDSACJDSA 
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Events 
 

Subject Line: Dissertation Completion Now! DROP-IN SERIES (IMPORTANT CHANGE  

BEGINNING THIS WEEK) 

Date of Email: December 2, 2013 

Summary: The regularly scheduled drop-in sessions will no longer be on 

Wednesdays. The next drop-in date is scheduled for Monday, January 6, 2014. See 

the original email for further details. 

 

Subject Line: CFP: The Annual Graduate Student Conference hosted by The Prison Studies  

Group 

Date of Email: December 5, 2013 

Summary: The Prison Studies Group is hosting the Fourth Annual Graduate Student 

Conference. The title of this year’s conference is “Carceral States: Rethinking Police, 

Prisons, and Criminal Justice.” The conference is on March 28, 2014 and will be held 

at the Graduate Center. Submissions are due by January 10, 2014. See the 

attachment included in the original email for details on how to submit abstracts. 

 

Job Opportunities  
 

Subject Line: PHLR Postdoc position -  

Date of Email: December 17, 2013 

Summary: The National Program Office (NPO) for Public Health Law Research 

(PHLR) is seeking a postdoctoral fellow who will provide quantitative analytical 

support to the PHLR team. See the original email for more information. 

 

Subject Line: Fwd: 

Date of Email: December 19, 2013 

Summary: Provost Messina at BMCC is looking for substitutes or adjuncts to help 

teach in the CUNY Justice Academy. See the original email for more details. 

  

Research/Fellowship/Grant/Funding Opportunities  
 

Subject Line: Call for papers – consent and cooperation in offender supervision 

Date of Email: December 5, 2013 

Summary: The European Journal of Probation is looking for submissions to a special 

issue on “consent and cooperation of offenders under supervision.” Indications of 

interest and proposed title and/or short abstract should be sent to the guest editors 
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Christine Morgenstern (mostern@uni-greifswald.de) or Gwen Robinson 

(g.j.robinson@sheffield.ac.uk) by January 31, 2014. Final paper submission of up to 

8,000 words should be sent by June 1, 2014. See the original email for more 

information.  

 

Subject Line: IAF Fellowship Deadline Approaching 

Date of Email: December 13, 2013 

Summary: The deadline for applications for the 2013-2014 Fellowship Cycle of the 

IAF Grassroots Development PhD Fellowship Program is January 6, 2014. See the 

email for details. 

 

Subject Line: Research opportunity 

Date of Email: December 16, 2013 

Summary: Professor Kashka Celinska is looking for a PhD student to “work on 

coding and analyzing the Family Court Data for juveniles involved in the Functional 

Family therapy intervention.” See the original email for more information. 

 

Subject Line: New! U.S. Fulbright-National Geographic Fellowship 

Date of Email: December 19, 2013 

Summary: The U.S. Department of State and the National Geographic Society are 

partnering to launch the inaugural Fulbright-National Geographic Digital 

Storytelling Fellowship competition. For more information see the original email 

and visit http://us.fulbrightonline.org/fulbright-nat-geo-fellowship.   

  

Subject Line: Call for Papers 

Date of Email: January 2, 2014 

Summary: The American International Journal of Social Science is seeking papers for 

its next issue that is scheduled to be published on January 31, 2014. The last date of 

submission is January 11, 2014. See the original email for more information.  

  

General Important Information 
 

Subject Line: International Travel Guidelines 

Date of Email: December 2, 2013 

Summary: A reminder email was sent out regarding international travel guidelines. 

Students much purchase travel insurance when doing any international work-

related travel. See the original email for more information. 
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Subject Line: Support DSC Chartered Organizations with Your Signature! 

Date of Email: December 10, 2013 

Summary: Amy Martin from the Doctoral Students’ Counsel sent out an email with 

information on chartered organizations. See the original email for details. 

 

Subject Line: Colloquium on College Teaching Spring 2014 

Date of Email: December 10, 2013 

Summary: Next semester there will be a colloquium on college teaching, as well as a 

course on academic politics and ethics. See the original email for further details. 

 

Subject Line: Career Planning and Professional Development December 12th Update 

Date of Email: December 13, 2013 

Summary: The Office of Career Planning and Professional Development at the 

Graduate Center sent out a newsletter with information pertaining to funding 

opportunities. See the original email for details.  

 

Subject Line: Reminder: Spring 2014 Registration 

Date of Email: December 20, 2013 

Summary: An email was sent out containing helpful information for Spring 2014 

registration. See the original email for details. 

 

Subject Line: Alumni Relations Request 

Date of Email: December 23, 2013 

Summary: The Alumni Relations Department is creating a list of John Jay Alumni 

who are currently in our program.  If you received either a Bachelor’s or Master’s 

Degree from John Jay College, please contact Jennifer Ortiz (jeortiz@jjay.cuny.edu) 

with your graduation year and the name of the degree that you received. 

 

Subject Line: Report on DSC Plenary 12-13-2013 

Date of Email: December 27, 2013 

Summary: A report on matters addressed at the last Doctoral Students’ Council 

Meeting was provided by Riccardo Ferraresso. See the original email to read the 

report. 

 

Subject Line: Reminder: Email 

Date of Email: December 30, 2013 

Summary: All official communication from the program will be sent to your John 

Jay College email address.  Students are responsible for checking both their John Jay 

College and Graduate Center emails on a regular basis. 
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Accolades 
 

Subject Line: congratulations 

Date of Email: December 2, 2013 

Summary: Congratulations to Amber Horning, Alana Henninger, and Anthony 

Marcus for their article “Trafficking in Persons Report (TIP): A Game of Risk” that 

was published in the International Journal of Comparative and Applied Criminal 

Justice. 

 

 


